

Community & Economic Development Department

City of Arts & Innovation

August 1, 2017

RECEIVED

AUG 0 2 2017

Mr. Clarence A. Erin House Chairperson City of Riverside Board of Ethics 3900 Main Street Riverside, CA 92522 City of Riverside City Clerk's Office

Dear Mr. House:

At the July 27, 2017 Planning Commissioning meeting, the planning commission reviewed the Code of Ethics and Conduct. The planning commission recommends that the Board of Ethics establish a vetting process to validate complaints to determine whether or not to proceed with a hearing. The planning commission appreciates the work of the Board of Ethics.

Sincerely,

Mr. Kerry Parker Chairperson

City of Riverside Planning Commission